
FUNDY SHOOTING SPORTS INC. 
 
Minutes of Meeting January 9, 2024 
 
Meeting Called To Order at:  7:10 p.m. 
Adoption of minutes of meeting December 12, 2023 
Moved by Ron Sessamen, seconded by Peter Harding 
 
Treasurer’s Report:   
The Treasurer reported to those in attendance. 
 
Old Business 

 John Kelly said we need members to step up and organize the Scout event for this year; Dave Greene 
will train the individual(s) and has a spreadsheet detailing all tasks that have to be completed. 
Unfortunately we will be forced to cancel this popular and meaningful event by February if no one 
volunteers. 

 
New Business 

 John Kelly said the bank statement for December has been received, balanced & all bills are paid.  
 Dave Greene tabled the club’s 2023 Income Statement, Asset Listing, & Balance Sheet. He presented 

a detailed overview of income & expenses. Member Dave Anderson had a question regarding 
shotgun shoot income not covering expenses for the same; Dave Greene explained that there were 
two pallets of clays & and a new thrower bought that caused the additional cost. 

 John Kelly said a club steel shoot was held December 16th with 24 participants; we received a 
confirmation from the New Brunswick Wildlife Trust Foundation (NBWTF) for our application of a 
grant for “Scout Appreciation Day 2024”. A “shotgun flush” event was held January 6th with 15 
shooters taking part, raising $426. 71 boxes of shells were shot; Bill Nason asked Dave Greene how 
the costs per shooter were tracked - Dave said it goes on the honour system with each person 
reporting their shell usage. 

 John Kelly reported that the range was used 88.7% of all available days in 2023 and 2,389 member-
trips took place for an average of 4.5 trips per member. 

 Dave Greene said there are 505 members on the email list and opening rate average is up to 62%; 115 
emails were put out by the club. Please make every effort to look at the emails as there are great deals 
on ammunition & important notices of when the range is being used for scheduled events. 

 Bill Nason asked new members to remain after the meeting for range safety orientation. 
 

Motion to adjourn at 7:35 p.m. by Peter Harding 
 
Next Meeting at 7:00 p.m. February 13th, 2024 
 
 
 
Bill Nason, PRESIDENT    Robert G. Roy, SECRETARY 
 


